
 
  
  
 
From: Mike Jones  
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Audit 
  
Definitely look into the LTC. All this money grabbing and NO results. Surly, angry 
drivers. They don’t pay attention, they speed they drive by bus stops ignoring 
everything. Where’d all the money they begged for go? Who’s lining their pockets? In a 
city of almost 500,000, we should have 24/7 service on at least main routes. Too bad 
the people running the show, drive cars and work 9-5 Monday to Friday and don’t 
actually care. 
Mike Jones 
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